

Minutes from AzRID Membership meeting: April 29, 1995

- 1. Call to order at 12:45 p.m. Voting members present: 26.
- 2. No formal minutes presented.
- 3. Treasurer's report summarized by Lynne Doyle. Total balance as of April 29, 1995: \$1,690.00.
- 4. New Board elections:

11.5

- A. Old Board (1993 1995)
 President: Lynne Doyle
 Vice President: Holly Wilson
 Secretary: Jeri Skinner
 Treasurer: April Welch
 Members At Large:
 Kevin Mogg
 Roger McGargill
 Dawn Schoenberger
- B. New Board (1995 1997)
 President: Lynne Doyle *
 Vice President: Holly Wilson*
 Secretary: Denise Wetzler
 Treasurer: Jamie Carpenter
 Members At Large:
 Fran Campbell
 Jeri Skinner*
 Susie Spangler
 * Second Term
- 5. AzRID Interpreter Scholarship Announced.

 A. Total balance in fund: \$300.00
 - B. Application for funds to be developed by Professional Development Committee. Report of progress to be given at next meeting.
- 6. Committees restructured. Sheet passed around for volunteers to sign up for committees for '95 '97 term.
- 7. MOTION: Move that AzRIDs free

national convention registration be used to send Lynne Doyle, President, to the convention as our representative. Moved and seconded. The vote was 25 in favor, zero opposed and one abstaining. Motion passed.

- 8. Next Meetings:
 - A. Flagstaff second weekend in August??? (see enclosed flyer)
 - B. Phoenix November 3, Speaker Janet Bailey.
- 9. Adjourn at 1:35p.m.

ARIZONA Interpreter Quality Assurance System

IQAS has been in the process of changing its assessments, hopefully for the better, and has almost completed its first set of improvements!

IQAS hopes the changes will be easier for all and appreciates the valuable input from those who have been assessed.

(Continued on page 6)

GREAT NEWS!

AzRID, with the help and tireless efforts by Kevin Mogg, has located the former GCRID chapter's \$1,813.26. It has been sent to the National RID and will be returned for our chapter to use. Thank You Kevin!!